
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
May 1, 2002 
 
President Cheryl Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. 
Secretary Cheri Wilson read the minutes from the April meeting, which were approved. 
Treasurer Jim Mueller provided the treasurer’s report.  Numerous signs, trophies, and a 

flag set have been purchased. 
 
Old Business 
 
Set up for the first event of the series will be at Monaco on Friday, May 3 at 5:30 p.m.  

Designated parking signs will be posted and need to be obeyed at all times.  A 
map of the parking layout will be posted on the registration trailer. 

 
New Business 
 
Overnight parking will not be allowed on the street at Monaco, however after the event 

on Saturday night, parking is allowed in the employee parking lot. 
 
It was decided that there will be a MANDATORY course walk for the novice drivers.  

Bill Baugh volunteered to do the walk with the drivers. 
 
The timing and registration trailers have been recently cleaned and organized.  Lets make 

every effort to keep them that way. 
 
The FM radio timing announcement capabilities will not be available at this event, 

however they will be at the next. 
 
Tech stickers for driver helmets will be the same as the participation stickers used for 

trophies. 
 
Peggy Veatch volunteered to do the trophy presentation for the event in Cheri Wilson’s 

absence. 
 
Jeff Bernardo borrowed cones for a Medford event and we need to have them returned. 
 
Larison HillClimb; Bonnie Mueller and Bill Baugh will be co-chairing the event again 

this year.  Pat Ezard is the registrar. 
 
There will be a joint flyer party and hillclimb meeting in Jim Mueller’s office on May 22 

at 5:30 p.m. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:02 p.m.  
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